
 

 

 

AERB pays Tributes to Padma Vibhushan, the Late Dr. Rajagopala Chidambaram 

 

 

 

AERB pays its heartfelt tributes to Padma Vibhushan, the Late Dr. Rajagopala Chidambaram 

who was Chairman, Atomic Energy Commission, and Secretary to the Government of India, 

DAE (1993-2000). Dr. Chidambaram career comprised numerous prestigious positions, 

including Principal Scientific Adviser to the Government of India (2001–2018), Director of 

Bhabha Atomic Research Centre (1990-1993). Dr. Chidambaram also served as Chairman of 

the Board of Governors of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) (1994–1995). 
 

Dr. Chidambaram, as Chairman of the Atomic Energy Commission, has been highly 

supportive of AERB activities. AERB is particularly grateful to Dr. Chidambaram for his 

Message of encouragement and advice in the recent Ruby Jubilee book released on the 

occasion of AERB formation day on December 20, 2024. 

 

In a condolence meeting held in Niyamak Bhavan foyer, AERB remembered 

Dr.Chidambaram’s contributions to the Country with great reverence. AERB offers its 

condolences to the bereaved family and pray to the Almighty to give them strength to bear 

this irrevocable loss. 
 

Om Shanti! 
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